May 8, 2013
RE: proposed streetlight on Hauk Street

There has been much discussion over the years about safety issues
in our neighborhood. The lack of adequate lighting on Hauk Street
is an invitation to crime and other illicit activity that thwarts
attempts by law enforcement, neighborhood associations and civic
groups to improve safety and livability in the neighborhood.

In the four years I have been living at this address, I know of two
residents who have been assaulted and robbed in this exact
location. Adequate street lighting would help discourage such
activities.

I support adding another street light to Hauk Street since the
original lighting plan by the city does not adequately illuminate the
street.

Thank you,

Gary Karch

2815 Hauk Street
Madison, WI. 53704
608-284-7312




